BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting February 4, 2019

The Workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on
Monday, February 4, 2019 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m. Members present
included Mses. Law, Yankes, Greco, Messrs. Collins, DeFranco and McDowell. Also present were
Donna J. Perry, Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor Gavin Robb.

Guest Speaker - Denny Puko, Planner from the PA Department of Community and Economic
Development, had a discussion with Council regarding the DCED's purpose and services to local
municipalities. He also addressed planning and zoning rights and responsibilities that the Borough
has and the steps and resources that will be required to maximize our opportunity for development.
A question/answer period lasted from 7-8 p.m. Council is considering application for a Municipal
Assistance Program grant.

Listen to Visitors - No speakers

Old Business

Committee Reports

Property Maintenance Report
Manager Update

Bills

Mr. Dworin requested that a meeting be scheduled with Waste Management representatives.
Adjourn - There was a motion by Mr. DeFranco, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously

approved to adjourn at 9:15 p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Borough Secretary



